The Hotel Quarantine
Ministry resumes delivering
welcome kit to new Overseas
Filipino Workers (OFW) in
Hong Kong and in
quarantine. The welcome kit
includes free CSL SIM card,
snacks and literature. If you
know of anyone coming to
e Hong Kong to work for the
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1) The church resumed in-person service in April,
but the number of participants has not returned to that in
pre-Covid time. May wisdom and power be granted to church
leaders and pastors to care for those who are not able to join
the worships in-person.
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